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February 24, 2021 
 

       
The Honorable Patrick “Page” Cortez, Co-Chairman 
 President of the Senate 
The Honorable Clay Schexnayder, Co-Chairman 
 Speaker of the House of Representatives 
Legislative Budgetary Control Council 
Louisiana State Capitol 
900 North Third Street 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70802 
 
 
Dear Members of the Legislative Budgetary Control Council: 
  

In accordance with the provisions outlined in Act 270 of the 2018 Regular Legislative 
Session, we have compiled and are submitting an annual report containing information from the 
previous calendar year, 2020.  
 

During 2020, our agency had 258 employees complete the mandatory sexual harassment 
training, which correlates to 100% participation. 
 

During 2020, our agency did not receive or investigate any sexual harassment complaints.  
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                 Daryl G. Purpera, CPA, CFE 
                                                                                Louisiana Legislative Auditor 
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